
Congratulations 
and  Well Done 

The Richmond, Virginia Chapter 141 would like to congratulate you. 

We are proud to support you as the next SAR Director. 

Your determination and dedication  are “putting NAWIC on the map.” 

Wendy McQuiggan 
on your new position as 

2019-2021 

South Atlantic 
DIRECTOR 

“ I will do my best to keep 

us motivated and moving 

in the right direction. 
Wendy McQuiggan 

CONNECT GROW SHARE 
with others your knowledge your passion 


